
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                               Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                                     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Partnership for Community Action. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is the located at 722 Isleta SW, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87105. The funding 

would be for the Social Enterprise Center (SEC) Families First Economic Justice Project which 

will facilitate a multiracial, cross generational coalition of Black, Indigenous, People of Color 

(BIPOC) community leaders to address systemic inequities in economic development, asset 

building, and access to capital in a post-Covid world. I certify that neither I nor my immediate 

family has any financial interest in this project 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


